
DEVELOPMENT FINANCE INSTITUTIONS’ JOINT STATEMENT  
 

Participants in today’s Development Finance Institution Roundtable gathered to reiterate support 

for an affirmative initiative announced at the Carbis Bay G7 Summit that contributes to 

achieving the shared objectives of the Development Finance Institution (DFI) community and to 

meet the infrastructure needs of low and middle-income countries.  DFI Leadership concur on 

collaborating to advance quality infrastructure goals in developing countries and affirm the 

importance of enabling environments to infrastructure investments.  

 

They affirmed their commitment to transparent and sustainable private sector investment in 

priority areas essential to development, including climate, health, gender equality and digital 

connectivity.  

 

DFI Leadership agreed to deploy high-value standards for sustainable infrastructure development 

and to mitigate obstacles to mobilizing private sector resources to maximize development 

impact. Where possible, these institutions will seek opportunities to diversify sources of critical 

goods and related supply chains to create jobs and to improve global market access in a manner 

that supports economic growth around the world. They will consider jointly mapping DFI 

financing tools so that emerging markets have easily accessible information on the instruments 

and support available to them. DFI Leadership will also consider annually aggregating outputs 

and collectively report on progress and success in the priority areas. 

 


